
 
 
 
 
 
September 28, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 706 
Re: Hurricane Rita Embargo Update 
 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
The UPRR and CSXT have completely rescinded the Houston embargo.  If you recall, all 
volume operating between Houston - Settegast and the West Coast was opened on 
Monday, September 26.  Effective today, September 29, Houston - Englewood is open 
with the following guidelines: 
 

• Volume originating from Houston - Englewood and Barbours Cut to West Coast 
destinations is open without restriction.   

• Volume operating in the Eastbound direction from West Coast origins to Houston 
- Englewood, is open but restricted to a permit system.   

• This permit system will allow the UPRR to return volume flows to normal over a 
graduated time so as to not inundate its Houston - Englewood terminal.  This 
permit system will likely be in place until the beginning of next week or until the 
back-log of volume is cleared.   

•  If you require a permit, please contact your local Customer Service 
 Representative. 

•  We will advise once the permit system is removed. 
 
We appreciate your continued patience and understanding. 
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